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Dear Parents and Carers, 

I wrote to you earlier this month in relation to Parent Carer Forum. This is a group of Parents and Carers in 

Cheshire West and Chester who have children or young people with special educational needs and/or a 

disability (SEND) who work in partnership with professionals. They carry out a wide range of tasks including 

parent surveys and information events aimed at supporting families with the next steps for their child. A 

PCF High Needs Review Parent Carer Consultation Update is due to be held on Wednesday 

9th February, 10.00am - 2.00pm, Venue: Cheshire View, Plough Lane, Christleton, Chester, CH3 7PT. 

Refreshments on arrival and Lunch. If you wish to book a place please click on the link below: 

https://www.pcfcheshirewest.org/february-22-forum 

As the week has progressed we have been pleased to welcome back both pupils and staff after their 

isolation period. The spike in cases we saw last week has slowed significantly and Public Health England 

are more than satisfied with schools response and next steps. 

We look forward to welcoming back more pupils and staff next week and a return to the normal routines of 

school life. 

We are managing to catch up on lots of school projects, for example refurbishment of residential 

apartments and are planning to further develop the school grounds following suggestions from the school 

council. 

Have a safe weekend. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mr McCann 

Headteacher 
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